Ms. Karen Mayweather
Laraway Ave
Inglewood, CA 90301
March 16, 2010
Ms. Cherlyn Mayweather
Twinberry Way
Elk Grove, CA 95624
Dear Cherlyn,
I received you message inviting me to your new home and I was filled with joy that you have finally built your new home.  Congratulations my dear daughter!
You have worked so hard for many years to be able to finally pay for your own house and it is very pleasant indeed that you have done so.  I have seen the picture of the house and it is so lovely.  It looks so cozy, just like our old home, and I know that you and your family would spend many years of happiness in it.  A home is so important to a growing family and it would soon be filled with so much love.  We hope to visit your home soon and catch up on stories about how you were able to find your dream home.
See you soon,
Mom

